
November 21, 2024: The Indian Council for Cultural Relations, dedicated to showcasing India’s soul
through art and heritage, began a fresh journey under the leadership of Mrs. K. Nandini Singla as its
Director General.

A distinguished career diplomat, Mrs. Singla succeeds Shri Kumar Tuhin, whose tenure significantly
strengthened the Council’s role in inspiring cross-cultural collaborations with international partners.
Shri Tuhin's leadership was marked by impactful initiatives that further reinforced India's soft power
worldwide.

With nearly three decades of distinguished service in the Indian Foreign Service and a profound
understanding of international affairs and multicultural dynamics, Mrs. K. Nandini Singla brings
extensive expertise to her role. Prior to joining ICCR, she served as the High Commissioner of India to
Mauritius for four years, where she was instrumental in enhancing bilateral relations. 

The ICCR family welcomes Mrs. K. Nandini Singla and looks forward to her leadership in charting a
dynamic and impactful course for the organization. Her varied diplomatic experience is expected to
drive the institution to new milestones in its mission to highlight the richness of India’s heritage and
nurture people-to-people connectivity.

WWW . I C C R . GOV . I N 1

MRS. K. NANDINI SINGLA STEPS INTO LEADERSHIP
AS ICCR’S NEW DIRECTOR GENERAL

https://iccr.gov.in/

